LSRHS Warriors

Girls Soccer Clinic 2023

The Warriors girls soccer clinic will be run by returning members of the Varsity Girls Soccer team at Lincoln-
Sudbury High School (and supervised by multiple LSRHS Girls Soccer Program Coaches). The Warriors girls
soccer clinic will provide an environment for the players to improve their play in many different areas and have
lots of fun. The returning members of the 2022 Varsity Girls Soccer team are very excited to work and play with
future LS Warriors.

Important Information about the clinic:
Where: Lincoln-Sudbury Regional High School turf field
Who:  All girls entering grades 3-8 are welcome

When: Tuesday, August 15th —Thrusday, August 17th from 9am-noon
Cost:  $150 per player

To register, please use the following link: 2023 LS Youth Soccer Clinic Registration Form

Registration is complete when the $150 registration fee has been made to LSRHS Girls Soccer
and received by Coach Wentworth by paying digitally via the QR code below or mailing a
check to:

Product QR Code

LSRHS Girls Soccer
¢/o Coach Wentworth
390 Lincoln Road
Sudbury, MA 01776

Please e-mail matthew_wentworth@lsrhs.net if you have any questions.

Thank you and we hope to see you at our clinic in August.
~ LSRHS Girls Soccer


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdcHBq_t1xnAkiP-HBn678QrA9rsdpkynvONgyOSnxgpSjYRg/viewform
mailto:matthew_wentworth@lsrhs.net

